
 
 
Dear Families,  
 
We are selling some Father’s Day treats as a fund raiser. There are 
Sweet Cones and 2 different designs of Father’s Day chocolate bars for 
£2.50 each. Profits made from the sales of the cones and bars will be 
supporting our school to provide sports equipment, books and other 
resources requested by school. Father’s Day this year is on Sunday 20th 
June so orders will be available for collection on Friday 18th June after 
school outside the main gates. (Please note both bars are samples we 

have produced which you will receive, the cones are just a sample so 
contents will vary.)  
 

 
 

 

 

 
Please complete the order form and email it to 

friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com 
ensuring payment is made no later than Friday 11th June. Please 
can you type your child’s name and class as the reference as allowed 
so we can link it with your order. 
 

 

 
 

 
 

friendsofdothillschool@gmail.com 
 

Many thanks for your support, 
Friends of Dothill Primary school 

Barclays Bank Sort Code 20-45-45 
The Friends of Dothill Primary 
School 

Account Number  60513520 
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